To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to you in opposition to the bill 1171. This bill would open the door to many rights
that should be watched much more carefully, especially in the case of minors. Statutory rape
and age of consent are not included anywhere in this proposed bill! Parents should be aware of
what their children are doing and what the taxes are going to. This proposed law is too open to
potential problems if allowed to be passed. Please DO NOT pass HB1171.

Sincerely,

Regina Kennin



